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Parent Questionnaire Feedback  

 

Thank you for your responses to the questionnaire. It is always helpful to get an insight into how you think we are 

doing and what we can do to improve our school.  I am delighted to say that the responses were overwhelmingly 

of a positive nature.   The comments on the feedback sheets noted that parents thought staff are friendly and that 

we care about the children, that school is a safe, secure and supportive learning environment and that we always 

help if there is a particular problem. 

 

Some Examples 

 Great school. Good communication with parents. Nice environment and polite teachers 
 Small classes and children are well known 
 happy/welcoming atmosphere 
 As a small school, there is a strong sense of community and all members of staff are approachable and 

aware of your child. 
 Staff are always friendly and available if needed. They have positive relationships with the children.  
 My child is enthusiastic about school and will talk about their learning at home.  
 Lots of opportunities at the school including performances, clubs, workshops and educational visits.  
 Dojo is used well for communication. I love that the newsletter has key dates otherwise I wouldn't keep 

up. 
 That I can ask for individual help for my child 

 
We listen to your ideas for improvements to our school and will begin to action some of the points raised.  

Here are some examples below:  

 

Communication 

Different people prefer different routes. Our main ways are by Class DOJO, text, email, & phone calls. We have 
our twitter feed and Facebook, but some parents would like to be kept more up to date, so we will endeavour to 
do this via all forms of communication.   
 

Continuity of Staff 

We are pleased that we have secured consistency in staff since the last questionnaire. It is statutory that our staff 

have dedicated planning time each week and to enable this to happen, our teaching assistants cover this for us.  

 

Enrichment Activities 

We are pleased that you like the additional opportunities that are on offer. We will ask the children about what 
clubs they would like to do and we will try to accommodate their suggestions across the year. 
 
Thank you again for all your comments. We are always interested in how we can carry on improving the school 
so please don’t hesitate to contact me with any future ideas. 
 

 

Ms Borley 
Executive Headteacher 


